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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
July 11, 2022 
 
TILES AT LYCEUM THEATER TO BE CLAIMED BY FRIDAY, JULY 22, 2022 
 
CLOVIS, NM – The City of Clovis is conducting renovation to the historic Lyceum 
Theater located in Clovis’ downtown area. Many years ago, individuals purchased tiles 
in support of the theater’s preservation which were located on the sidewalk at the 
entrance to the facility.  These were removed as part of the sidewalk improvements a 
few years ago.   The City of Clovis would like to invite anyone who purchased tiles and 
would like to keep them to visit the Lyceum Theatre on Saturday, July 16, 2022, 
between 10:00a.m. and 12:00p.m. 

Those unable to visit on the above date/time may contact the City Manager’s Office at 
(575) 763-9653 no later than 5:00p.m., Friday, July 22, 2022, to make alternate 
arrangements.  All tiles not claimed by July 22nd will be discarded. 

For questions or more information, please contact the City Manager’s Office at (575) 
763-9653. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


